
Whitstable Junior School 
Learning today for life tomorrow 

Term 5  15th  May 2020 
A message from the Headteacher… 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The penultimate week of term 5 has come to an end. It has been a pretty full on one and I’m ready for the 

weekend. Thank you so much for completing the survey I sent out regarding the phased re-opening of 

school. If you still need to complete it you have until Mon 18th May 9am. Here is the link. 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/32JDDK3 

Please keep an eye on emails. Particularly parents of children in year 6 as there will be information you 

need to know coming out to you next week. We are working very hard to plan and prepare everything so 

we can give you a full picture of how we intend to re-open school for year 6 on June 1st. We also want you 

to be able to talk to your children over half term about how very different life in school will be. We don’t 

want the children to think they will be returning to school life as it was before school closed. 

I have emailed year 5 parents today with information (actually not much information) regarding the Kent 

Test. Please look out for it. 

The Feel Good Friday Letter should also be winging its way to you too. Please do take a look at it as it has 

some great ideas on it. 

We continue to receive fabulous examples of home-learning and these have been saved in the Home 

Learning Gallery page on our website. 

We saw the most awesome artwork where some famous paintings had been recreated and photographed. 

We were simply stunned by them. I have also heard today about a magnificent sporting achievement. 

Congratulations to Daniel for completing a 5km run and raising over £600 for the RNLI. I am so proud to 

be part of this school. 

Hope you all manage a lovely weekend and maybe you will get to see some loved ones that you haven’t 
been able to for quite some time. I’m certainly looking forward to a socially distant dog walk with my 

eldest son.  

Wishing you all a relaxing weekend. 

 

Warmest wishes,  

Annie Knoupe 

Headteacher’s Award… 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Answers to last week’s quiz…… 

Round 3 – NAME THE SCHOOL 
1) Joy Lane 2) St Mary’s 3) Swalecliffe 4) The Endowed 5)The Whitstable School 

  

  

                                                                                      

All Pets 

For keeping us happy and sane 

during these very strange and 

“emotional roller coaster” of days. 
 

 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/32JDDK3


Mr Creton’s Quiz Round 4… 

MATCH THE BUILDING TO THE PLACE 

PARIS – PISA -  NEW YORK  -  SYDNEY  -  LONDON 

 

                   

  1                           2            

                   

  3                                                               4      

                                                                 

5 

  



TT Rockstars… 

 

Letters this week…. 
Remember you will find all the letters sent out on the school website in letters. 
http://www.whitstable-junior.kent.sch.uk/ 

Important and Interesting dates coming up… 
May 

Last Day of Term 5 – Friday 22nd May 2020 

Half Term Holiday Mon 25th May - Fri 29th May - School Closed 

First Day of Term 6- Monday 1st June (information to follow when we have it) 
 

http://www.whitstable-junior.kent.sch.uk/

